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September 17, 2021 

NAPS Newsbreak 
NAPS Urges House of Representative Leadership to Schedule 

Floor Vote of HR 3076 

 

Today, the National Association of Postal Supervisors sent a letter to the 

House of Representative Leadership urging them to promptly schedule H.R. 3076, 

the Postal Reform Act of 2021, for a floor vote. H.R. 3076 would be the first 

legislative step to a sustain a viable, innovative and responsive national postal 

system. Despite the overwhelming support by the House Oversight and Reform 

Committee on May 13, the measure has not been discharged.  

 

NAPS is confident that, with the Leadership’s support, the House Rules 

Committee can report a rule on H.R. 3076, enabling a House vote in early October 

and permitting Senate consideration prior to the end of 2021.  
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